
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Fishergate is delighted to again be taking part in the York Pride Parade on Saturday 

18th June.  

York Pride aims to promote equality and diversity; it aims to eliminate discrimination 

on the grounds of sexual orientation and gender identity for those living in the York 

area. The day itself is a wonderful community event and we would love it if you could 

join us! Please meet us outside St William’s College, College Street, at 11.10. (We 

will then move as a group to join other schools on Lendal.) 

Coming to Pride is also a great way to kick off National School Diversity Week which is 

20-24th June. On Friday 24th, we invite the children to join in with Rainbow Friday.  

Children can dress in whatever makes them feel most themselves. This might be 

sports kit, a superhero outfit, or even pyjamas. It might also be that they feel most 

comfortable in their school uniform – we want this to be their choice, with no 

pressure to follow any theme. 

Thank you for your support 

Dani Rees 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


